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From: jennifer.k@aiunited.org
To: oksana.glukhovskikh@state.or.us; Engbring Gretchen
Subject: testimony for SB875
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 6:10:40 PM


As en employee of the Astoria school district I would support the bill of
the Adrenal Insufficiency being passed so that I would be willing to inject any student
experiencing a crisis. 
I believe passing this bill would put parents with children with adrenal insufficiency a little
more at ease, knowing that if their child is in crisis at school their teacher would be able
to help them right away instead of waiting for first responders. 


Tayla Macareno 
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